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Dear Partners, 
 
Warm Greetings from The Catholic University of Korea! 
 
We're pleased to inform you that we will start to accept inbound exchange student 
nomination and application for Spring 2020 starting from 1 September 2019.   
 
Nomination procedures for Spring 2020 
 
Please access the link below and complete the form by 1 November 2019 
https://forms.gle/2KpL5s5UifksYmLk9 
* It must be completed by a staff who in charge of student exchange program.  
* Nomination acceptance email will be sent. 
 
Application procedures for Spring 2020 
 
Students should to click the link below and fill out the online application from 2 
November to 15 November 2019   
http://old.catholic.ac.kr/www/inta/input.jsp 
*The above link is available from 2 November 2019.  
  
Course List 
 
Since course list of 2020 hasn't been fixed yet. For your reference I'm sending the 
course list of 2019. Please find the attached files. 
 
Inquiries 
 
More details are in the attached Fact Sheet. Please refer to it.  
 
If you or the students have any questions, feel free to contact me: 
Miri Kim, kimmiri@catholic.ac.kr, +82-2-2164-4200 
 
We're fully ready to welcome your students to CUK! We hope we can build on our 
fruitful two-way relationship, as we continue to encourage students to explore each 
other's university. 
 
We always appreciate all your cooperation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Miri Kim(Ms.) 
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International Agreement & Inbound Program Coordinator  
 
The Office of International Affairs (Kim Sou Hwan Hall 340) 
The Catholic University of Korea (Songsim Global Campus) 
 


